
Dear [Staff/Team Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the recent updates to our Patient Care Policy. After thorough 

review and consideration, the following changes have been made effective [Effective Date]: 

• Policy Update 1: [Brief Description] 

• Policy Update 2: [Brief Description] 

• Policy Update 3: [Brief Description] 

These revisions aim to enhance our commitment to providing the highest quality of care and 

ensuring the safety and well-being of our patients. We encourage all staff members to review the 

updated policy document attached to this letter. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to your supervisor or the policy review committee. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to our patients and for your cooperation in 

implementing these changes. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


